
Residential representation list 1 

From: Ellie Makey <eloisemakey@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 7:12 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Concerns Regarding Extension of The Victoria Pub License Hours 

To whom this may concern, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed extension 
of The Victoria’s pub's license hours to 1 am on Fridays which many of my neighbours share.  

Whilst I understand the importance of supporting local businesses, extending the pub's 
operating hours is likely to have several detrimental effects on our community. 

As a resident living directly opposite the pub, I am deeply concerned about the potential 
increase in noise levels, accumulation of rubbish, and the impact on the safety and well-being 
of local residents, particularly on match and event days at the stadium.  

 The current closing time on Saturdays at 1am already poses challenges for residents, especially 
regarding noise disturbances during late hours. Extending the license hours would only 
exacerbate this issue, making it difficult for residents to enjoy a peaceful environment in their 
own homes.  

Furthermore, an extended license could lead to an increase in littering and other forms of 
environmental degradation, as people leaving the pub later may be more inclined to discard 
their waste improperly.  

This not only affects the aesthetic appeal of our neighborhood but also poses a threat to the 
local ecosystem.  

Most importantly, there are serious concerns regarding the safety of local residents, particularly 
in relation to the potential for increased instances of public intoxication and anti-social 
behavior.  

There have already been reports of people using flat entrances as makeshift toilets, which is not 
only unsanitary but also poses health risks to residents. 

In light of these concerns, I urge you to carefully reconsider the proposal to extend the pub's 
license hours. It is essential that the interests and well-being of local residents are prioritized in 
any decision-making process related to licensing.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 I look forward to hearing your response and hope that we can work together to find a solution 
that benefits all members of our community.  

Sincerely,  

Eloise Makey 

St Andrews Court Resident  

 

From: Sureyya Kilic <sureyya2708@icloud.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 8:40 PM 

mailto:eloisemakey@gmail.com
mailto:licensing@haringey.gov.uk


To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Concerns regarding extension of the Victoria Pub licence hours  
 
Hi,  
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed extension of The Victoria’s pub's 
license hours to 1 am on Fridays which many of my neighbours share.  
 
Whilst I understand the importance of supporting local businesses, extending the pub's 
operating hours is likely to have several detrimental effects on our community.  
 
As a resident of the area, I am deeply concerned about the potential increase in noise levels, 
accumulation of rubbish ( as it is a big problem and we keep raising our concerns about that 
too) , and the impact on the safety and well-being of local residents, particularly on event 
days at the stadium.  
 
The current closing time on Saturdays at 1am already poses challenges for residents, 
especially regarding noise disturbances during late hours. This becomes even more 
troublesome in summer months when we wish to open windows, our bedroom is facing 
Scotland Green.  Extending the license hours would only exacerbate this issue, making it 
difficult for residents to enjoy a peaceful environment in their own homes. 
 
Furthermore, an extended license could lead to an increase in littering and other forms of 
environmental degradation, as people leaving the pub later may be more inclined to discard 
their waste improperly. This not only affects the aesthetic appeal of our neighborhood but 
also poses a threat to the local ecosystem. 
 
Most importantly, there are serious concerns regarding the safety of local residents, 
particularly in relation to the potential for increased instances of public intoxication and anti-
social behavior. There have already been reports of people using flat entrances as makeshift 
toilets( we wash the walls quite often as stains are awful) which is not only unsanitary but 
also poses health risks to residents. 
 
In light of these concerns, I urge you to carefully reconsider the proposal to extend the pub's 
license hours. It is essential that the interests and well-being of local residents are prioritized 
in any decision-making process related to licensing. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
I look forward to hearing your response and hope that we can work together to find a 
solution that benefits all members of our community. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Sureyya Kilic  
F37 St Andrews Court  
1 Scotland Green  
N17 9GT  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


